
 

  
 
 
 
 

 

  

WHAT Plant Improvements at Heath Creek Plant site. 

WHEN 

Construction will commence on Monday, October 6th with 

completion expected by mid-November 2025. Construction shall be 

Monday through Friday from 8:00 A.M. to 5:00 P.M. No work on 

Weekends or Holidays. 

WHERE 
Construction will be at the Heath Creek Plant Site (located at 1650 

Blackbird Rd, Wrightwood, CA 92397) 

WHAT TO 

EXPECT 

Construction crews with a vacuum truck, crew trucks and other 

hand tools will be modifying equipment within the plant site. 

Nearby streets will remain open to traffic during the construction 

period. The construction crews will make every effort to keep dust 

to a minimum. Please expect an increased level of noise during the 

construction period.  Weekly activities such as trash pick-up will not 

be interrupted.  The trees along the easement access will be 

trimmed to allow for the vacuum truck to have safe access. Vehicles 

parked in and near the easement access will be asked to be moved 

for the work hours and project duration.  

CONTACTS 

If you have any questions or concerns about the construction 

activities for this project, please call the Golden State Water 

Company Customer Service Center at (800) 999-4033. 

Golden State Water Company thanks you for your patience while we 

work to improve your water system.  

 Ongoing investments in the treatment and delivery of 

water create sustainable, long-term value for 

customers in this water system. Project #37231210 
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